
 

 
      Headteacher 
      John Galvin 

 

Petworth C of E Primary School 
South Grove, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 

Tel: 01798 342369 

Fax: 01798 343195 
E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 
30th April 2025 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Enterprise Day at Slindon on Tuesday 10th June 
 

I have arranged for an Enterprise Day at Slindon, where the children will be involved in a 
variety of maths challenges, which will incorporate other subjects across the curriculum 
e.g. Computing and Film Making as well as developing communication, team work and 
problem solving.   
 
We will be leaving our school at 9am and returning by the end of the school day. Please 
can all children wear school uniform and have a packed lunch. If you order your lunch 
from Chartwells, please can you order a packed lunch for this day.  
 
We will be travelling to and from Slindon CofE Primary School on the school minibus and 
we are asking for a voluntary £2 donation to cover the costs of the minibuses payable on 
the MCAS, and this will give permission for your child to attend this trip.   
 
We are looking forward to an exciting day exploring the curriculum, problem solving, as 
well as meeting new people. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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